
 

 

RFP Notification of No Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposals (RFP) Number 4422 for the Mississippi 
Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date: March 18, 2024 

Subject: Notification of No Award 

Contact Name: Solicitations Team 

Contact E-mail Address: RFP@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Mississippi Department of Information Technology Services (ITS) RFP Number 4422 
for a Laboratory Information Management Solution (LIMS) for the Mississippi Department of 
Environmental Quality (MDEQ), please be advised that the RFP is being canceled and an award 
will not be made.  
 
ITS and MDEQ thank you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 46675 

 


